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ELLIOT LAKE – The City has begun actively pursuing all avenues to address the cleanliness and safety 
of the former Algo Mall property. Efforts have begun under a property standards order to remove 
an old and large piece of equipment that has been on site for some time and deemed a hazard.   
 
The City’s Chief Administrative Officer Daniel Gagnon reinforced that “the city will use all municipal 
legislation available to ensure that the site is safe and clean and will continue to act accordingly 
until the site complies with our property standards bylaw and any other relevant bylaws”. 
 
Residents are asked to be patient while the removal of excavator process is ongoing and to refrain 
from accessing the site for their own safety.       
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